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VIOLATION OF AMTRAK OPERATING RULES 
October 21, 2016 

CASE OIG-I-2016-525 
 

 

On July 22, 2016, an Amtrak track inspector’s employment was terminated as a result of 
a third safety operating rules violation that occurred on October 2, 2015. Our 
investigation revealed the employee and another Amtrak employee entered an area of 
protected track near Ann Arbor, Michigan, without authorization. The employee 
acknowledged that his actions constituted a safety operating rules violation. 


